
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                

 
 

Beacon Health Strategies, LLC is a Beacon Health Options company. 

Date:    June 26, 2020 

To:   Non-Par Providers 

From:    Beacon Health Options 

Subject: Medicaid– Behavioral Health Prior Authorization Requirements 
 

 
Beacon Health Options requires all non-par providers to have a Medicaid ID # in order to receive payment.  For 
non-par providers who do not wish to become a Medicaid Fee-For-Service (FFS) or Medicaid Managed Care 
Provider, the Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) has created a process for obtaining a provisional 
Medicaid ID # in order to receive payment for services rendered to SMMC Medicaid Plan members during the 
COVID-19 State of Emergency.  A link to the Provisional Enrollment Process can be found on the Agency’s 
website.  Additional details on Agency Policy Transmittals or Provider Alerts can also be found on the AHCA 
website. 
 

http://portal.flmmis.com/flpublic/Provider_ProviderServices/Provider_Enrollment/Provider_Enrollment_NewMedicaidProviders/tabid/158/Default.aspx
https://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/statewide_mc/mcp_plan_comunications.shtml
https://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/alerts_90-day.shtml

